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Dear OPSYRIS members,

It is an exciting time for OPSYRIS, with lots of news to share. So here we are again with

some interesting opportunities to get involved.
.

Best wishes,

Nele, Owen, Elise, and Kathleen

More news

Thank you for all of you who have voted for their

favourite ‘how to’ 1 hour online sessions. So far

Option 3 is the most popular. Do you disagree? Let us

know! We will leave the survey open until end of

March. It takes only 1 minute of your time:

https://tinyurl.com/yaf2t2yp

Online event

Option 1: Moving into research from a clinical role

Option 2: Navigating NHS ethics and approvals

Option 3: Capacity assessment after stroke: What do we know?

Option 4: Other (please specify)

PhD Studentship down under

We are very happy to include your surveys, job ads, and calls for recruitment to your study in our newsletter. Please get in 

touch with the secretary, Kathleen.vancleef@psy.ox.ac.uk

If you would like to unsubscribe from the OPSYRIS newsletter, please contact kathleen.vancleef@psy.ox.ac.uk 

Surveys, job ads and recruitment

@OPSYRIS1

We are now seeking expressions of interest for this 3.5 year

scholarship to work with Professor Miranda Rose and

colleagues in the NHMRC funded Communication Connect

project.

See details here:

https://www.latrobe.edu.au/scholarships/la-trobe-university-

graduate-research-scholarship-ltgrsresearch-training-

program-rtp-scholarship

https://www.latrobe.edu.au/research/future/costs-

scholarships/graduate-research-scholarships-available-

projects/project-based-scholarships

Please contact Professor Rose for more details:

m.rose@latrobe.edu.au

Are you interested in undertaking a PhD within a world

class aphasia research centre?

Would you like to work within a large funded study

exploring community rehabilitation and support

options for people with communication disability after

stroke and TBI?

The Stroke Association is leading a priority setting exercise.

They want to find out what the most important issues are

for stroke survivors and health care professionals. This will

influence which research will be prioritised in the next

years.

The exercise in in its last consultation phase. People can

now vote for what they think future research should focus

on. So far, they only heard from 11 psychologists,

compared to about 60 physiotherapists. We can to do

better!

Stroke Priority Setting Partnership Please let your voice be

heard and speak up

about the psychological

challenges after stroke

you and your stroke

survivors experience.

We have two weeks left

to change the direction

of research in the

future.

https://www.stroke.org.

uk/research/priority-

setting-partnership
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